
 

 

          

 

 

 

October 20, 2011 
     

 

LOWELL STREET PAVING:  RESCHEDULED DATE 
Paving Scheduled for Monday, October 24 

 

 

Due to the recent inclement weather, paving on Lowell St will now take place on Monday, 

October 24 (weather permitting).  Work hours for the paving operation will be 7 AM to 4 

PM.  During paving, Lowell St will be closed to through traffic.     
 
 
 

What to Expect During Paving: 

 

 There cannot be any cars parked on the street during this work.  Please be sure to 

check “No Parking” signs to avoid being ticketed and towed.  
 

 Vehicle access in and out of properties will be restricted during paving.  Please plan 

vehicle trips accordingly. 
 

 Signage and police details will be in place to assist neighbors, but drivers are 

encouraged to seek alternate routes.  

 Paving is weather dependent, and may be rescheduled due to rain.  Final paving will 

take place in the next few weeks. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding paving, please contact Kelly Dunn, Community Relations 

Manager at 617.349.4870/ kdunn@cambridgema.gov .  If you have any special need or disability, 

please contact us to arrange for any special accommodations that will be necessary. 

 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience you may experience and thank you for your 

continued patience. We hope you enjoy these improvements once they are complete. 

 

Regards, 

 

Kelly Dunn 

Community Relations Manager 

Cambridge Department of Public Works 
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